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Councilman Charlie Davidson Honored with Prestigious Award  
For Local Government Leadership 

 
November 25, 2019 – KODIAK – Kodiak City Councilman Charlie Davidson was honored with the 
Vic Fischer Local Government Leadership Award last week at the Alaska Municipal League (AML) 
Annual Local Government Conference in Anchorage, Alaska.  
 
The AML presents this prestigious award to one member each year to recognize local government 
officials who show a significant statewide contribution to improving local government and 
communities in Alaska.  
 
“The City of Kodiak is committed to adhering to excellence in local government, and we are proud 
that Councilman Davidson was recognized by AML with such a distinct honor,” said Mayor Pat 
Branson. “Councilman Davidson is the longest serving Council Member in Kodiak with 26 years 
of service and his consistency and exceptional historical memory has guided the City into the 
future.” 
 
The award was established in 2000 by the AML Board of Directors in honor of Vic Fischer, who 
was the secretary to the Committee on Local Government of the Constitutional Convention. 
Former Borough Mayor Jerome Selby received this esteemed accolade in 2013 and City of Kodiak 
Mayor Pat Branson was also recognized in 2014. Councilman Davidson was presented a plaque 
during the Awards Banquet at the 69th Annual Conference. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this press release, please contact Nova Javier, City Clerk at 
907.486.8638. 
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